
Changes to a selection of Argos stores within a Sainsbury’s 
supermarket:

From Wednesday 6 December, following guidelines, we have made changes to our service 
proposition at a selection of Argos stores within a Sainsbury’s supermarket. 

Please see affected stores and further detail below: 

England
•	 The	below	stores	are	unable	to	accept	returns.	Please	use	our	store	locator	to	find	 

an alternative Argos store within a Sainsbury’s supermarket to return your item.
• Open for the collection of pre-paid online orders only. These will be passed to you  

outside at the door.
• You will not be able to purchase any items in these stores during this time.

Sainsbury’s Argos - Dorridge 
Sainsbury’s Argos - Cambridge Eddington 
Sainsbury’s Argos - Crosby 
Sainsbury’s Argos - Hornsey 
Sainsbury’s Argos - Penrith 
Sainsbury’s Argos - Moortown 

Northern Ireland
• Our Sainsbury’s Argos - Forestside store is unable to accept returns. Please use our  
store	locator	to	find	an	alternative	Argos	store	within	a	Sainsbury’s	supermarket	to	 
return your item.

• We have opened a collection point within the Sainsbury’s café for the collection of  
pre-paid online orders only. 

• You will not be able to purchase any items in this store during this time.


